
Florida Public Service Commission 
Bureau of Consumer Information 
and Conservation Education 

Attn: Bianca Bay0 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

RE: Avatar's Petition to Reccver Litigation Costs 
with an Increase in Water Rates 

This letter is in response to an article recently published that a 
hearing will be held IN TALLAHASSEE in July regarding the above 
referenced agenda if there is not enough response from locals. 

I/We hereby request that the hearing be held IN LEE COUNTY so that 
we can have a voice in this matter. 


